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Allison, Rick

From: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 7:15 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Re: WRIGHT PC AC32-07 TANK - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 400162914) Noble Energy
Attachments: Revised Location Drawing.pdf

1. Yes, please change to sensitive. 

2. Here is the revised drawing. Please change the water well distance to reflect 102' N on the Tank Form 2A. 

3. OK. 

 
Justin Garrett 
Regulatory 
(303) 228-4449 
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com 
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us> 
To:        <JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com> 
Date:        05/13/2011 07:56 AM 
Subject:        WRIGHT PC AC32-07 TANK - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 400162914) Noble Energy 

 
 
 
Hi Justin, 
  
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the WRIGHT PC AC32-07 TANK location in the SENE Sec32 

T7N R63W, Weld County, and requests the following changes to the Form 2A: 
  
1)      Water Resources:The location is within 1/8 mile of a domestic water well and therefore a sensitive area by definition.  Please 

approve me changing the sensitive area designation from No to Yes. 
2)      Location Drawing: Since there is a water well within 400 feet of the location, it should be shown on the Location Drawing. 

 Please revise the Location Drawing to show the water well location. 
3)      Conditions of Approval: Since the tank battery will be constructed in a sensitive area, the following COA will apply.  COGCC 

would appreciate Noble’s concurrence on this COA: “Notify COGCC OGLA Specialist for Northeast Colorado Rick Allison 

(rick.allison@state.co.us) 48  hours prior to construction of the tank battery.” 
  
Please contact me with any questions regarding this Form 2A. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Rick Allison, P.G. 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-894-2100 ext 5102 
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 


